BRANSCOMBE C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 06/07 35 Friday 22nd June 2007

Class 2 Pond Dipping

We have arranged to take the children in class 2 pond dipping with Mr Macfadyen, one of the school governors, at his farm in Weston on the morning of Tuesday 17th July. Would parents please arrange to transport their children to the farm car park by 9.15 am. As we will take the opportunity to walk back to school afterwards please ensure that the children wear suitable walking shoes.

Please could all children have the following in a small back-pack:

- A packed lunch
- Sun hat and sun cream
- Waterproof coat (in case of bad weather)
- Supply of drinking water

Please be advised that there are no toilet facilities available at the pond, so make sure the children visit a toilet before dropping them off!

We will be able to make a toilet stop at Berry Barton on the way back to school.

Should you have any queries or need directions to the farm, please contact Mrs Crawford.

Parents of Children in Class 3

Please be advised that there is a letter in the children's bags for your attention!

Science challenge

As there have only been a few entries so far, we have decided to extend the closing date to Tuesday 26th June.

Wake up and Shake Up Competition for Years 4 and 5

Please see separate sheet for details and fill in the form below if you are interested in taking part.

Wake up and Shake up Competition

Team	
Year	
Ausic	

Walking Bus – World Record Attempt

Our walking bus event last week went well and we would like to thank you for your support. We raised £150.25 for 'Brake' the road safety charity.

A Message from the Eco Club

The Eco Club are asking for a gardening fork to turn our new compost bin! If you could donate or lend us one we would be very grateful. Thank you.

Year 2

Mrs Gray and Mrs Holman would like to congratulate all the Year 2 children who attended the World Food Day activities at Farway School yesterday for their excellent behaviour and wonderful friendship skills. The adults at Farway went out of their way to tell Mrs Holman how lovely the children had been to work with. Thank you so much you were a credit to our school!

Class 3

A reminder that Year 5 and 6 pupils have been invited to K'NEX CHALLENGE at Sidmouth College on Monday 25th June 2007 from 12.45pm – 3.15pm. We will travel by coach from school at 12pm but your child will need to be collected from Sidmouth college at 3.15pm. The children will not require any particular equipment but they will need to bring a packed lunch on the day. If you have not sent the permission slip and contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of the trip please could these be brought to school on Monday.

Provisional Dates

We hope to hold Funday on Thursday 12th July.

We will hold a Parents Open Evening on Monday 16th July. This will allow parents to look at the class displays, the children's work and meet their new teacher if appropriate. The evening will also give parents an opportunity to discuss their child's annual report.